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The following summarizes an announcement from Professor Tsenova of the Biological Sciences:

Bridges to the Baccalaureate is now soliciting applications for their NIH funded program. This is the
second year of the program that provides support to underrepresented students make transitions at
a critical stage in their development as scientists. In partnership with Brooklyn College, the program
provides a variety of services including intensive academic advisement, peer mentoring and paid
authentic research experiences. If a student is currently enrolled in an Associates Degree Program
 (LAS, LAA) and they are interested in Biology, Psychology or Chemistry, encourage them to look at
the eligibility.

Current Students in the program may serve as models and can be found on the web site.

https://openlab.citytech.cuny.edu/members/ltsenova/
http://bridges.citytech.cuny.edu/
http://bridges.citytech.cuny.edu/application.html
http://bridges.citytech.cuny.edu/files/Bridges-Who-Is-Eligible-to-Apply.pdf
http://bridges.citytech.cuny.edu/student-research.html

